
 

 

   October 05, 2017 

 

 

 

RE: USP Omeprazole Related Compound A Reference Standard (Catalog # 1478516, 

Lot R022U0) 

 

Dear USP Customer, 

 

You are receiving this letter because our records indicate your company purchased USP 

Omeprazole Related Compound A Reference Standard, Catalog # 1478516, Lot R022U0, 

within the last twelve months.  There is a new chromatographic use for this Reference 

Standard in the Esomeprazole Strontium Organic Impurities test that will become official on 

December 01, 2017.  Since Lot R022U0 was not labeled for this new use, the Valid Use Date 

has been changed to November 30, 2017. USP has replaced this Reference Standard with a 

new lot, R022U1, which is now available for purchase.   

 

Please note that USP Omeprazole Related Compound A, Catalog # 1478516, Lot R022U0 

will not be valid for use after November 30, 2017. 

 

We are offering our customers the option to return for replacement or credit any unopened 

vials of Lot R022U0.  Please contact Customer Service at 1-800-227-8772 (or 

custsvc@usp.org) to arrange for replacement or credit of any unopened vials you would like 

to exchange for the new lot. (International customers please call 1-301-881-0666). Please 

have your order number available when you contact USP.  

For technical questions, please contact Technical Services at rstech@usp.org  or by calling 

301-816-8129 or 1-800-227-8772 extension 8129. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Alice Tira 

Director, Standards Quality Assurance 

United States Pharmacopeia 

12601 Twinbrook Parkway 

Rockville, MD  20852 
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